MINISTERUL MEDIULU],
APELOR S1 PADURILOR

MINISTER’S CABINET

No. DGEICPSC/37639/ 64 .10.2024

To: Ministry of Environment and Water of the Republic of Bulgaria

In att: Mr. Petar Dimitrov, Minister

Dear Minister Dimitrov,

The Ministry of Environment, Waters and Forests of Romania sends cordial greetings to the
Ministry of Environment and Waters of the Republic of Bulgaria and particularly appreciates the
bilateral cooperation in the field of environmental protection.

In further correspondence regarding the transboundary procedure for the project
wRehabilitation and modernization of port infrastructure in Bechet Port” beneficiary National
Company ,,River Danube Ports Administration”, we hereby submit:

» the revised environmental impact assessment report, in English,

The documents will be sent electronically to the Focal Point of the Republic of Bulgaria for the
Espoc Convention.

Please ensure that the observations/comments/proposals from the public and the competent
authorities of the Republic of Bulgaria are submitted by the 8th of November 2024.

Please accept, Mr. Minister, the expression of my high consideration and esteem.

X Mircea FECHET
Minister of environment, waters and forests
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